
From: Brown, Lynn   
Sent: 23 September 2021 16:35 
To: 'Nicholas.Clarke@ <Nicholas.Clarke@ ; 
Anne.Currie@  
Cc: Avril.Davidson@ ; Beatriz.Sanchez@  
Laura.Mcdougall@  Vicky.Dunlop@  
Stewart.Kirkland@a Sarah.Manson@  
Subject: RE: [OFFICIAL SENSITIVE: POLICE AND PARTNERS] 

OFFICIAL SENSITIVE: POLICE AND PARTNERS 

Hi Anne 

Thank you for your email. As Nick mentioned,  just having a quick check of 
emails. 

I do have a few comments for consideration: 











I would also be grateful if you can share your proposed response and I’m happy to discuss in more 
detail next week once I have had the opportunity to confirm with my colleagues. 

Kind Regards 

Lynn 

Lynn Brown 
Interim Strategic Financial Planning and Budgeting Lead 
Glasgow 
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